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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Raytown Water Company’s   ) 
Request for Annual Operating Revenue Increase   ) File No. WR-2020-0264 
 

STATUS REPORT REGARDING WRITTEN NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through the undersigned counsel, and for its Status Report Regarding Written Notice 

of Correction respectfully states:  

1. Raytown Water Company mailed the written notice of correction to its 

customers on June 26, 2020.  The notice, submitted for the Commission’s consideration 

on June 26, 2020, and approved on June 28, 2020, is attached hereto as Appendix A.   

 WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission accepts its Status Report 

Regarding Written Notice of Correction, and grant any such other and further relief as is 

just under the circumstances. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ Travis J. Pringle 
Travis J. Pringle 
Legal Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 71128 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Mo 65102-0360 
(573) 751-4140 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Facsimile) 
(Email) travis.pringle@psc.mo.gov  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all parties and/or their counsel of record 
this 2nd day of July, 2020. 

/s/ Travis J. Pringle 
 



Appendix A


